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Soccer Boosters Meeting January 20, 2016
· Open meeting:  Rob Nabb
· Approve December meeting minutes – Karen Bramwell made a motion to approve minutes as written.  Second by Tammy Curran.  Motion passed
· Treasurers report/Financial review – Joe Grimes
· balance due/available funds document distributed and reviewed.  Main account $24,608, PSC account $6,454 and School Account $235  
· Coaches update 
· Upcoming coaches conference,  would like the boosters to help with fees.  Will get information regarding cost.
· Have requested a new set of bags for the boys and girls varsity teams.  22 bags per team.  Have given cost information to Rob.  
· January Elections – The following people ran for office and were elected to the board.
· President – Rob Nabb
· Vice President Boys – Bob Loehr
· Vice President Girls – Sue Egan
· Secretary – Tina Gorski
· Treasurer – Joe Grimes
· Committee updates 
· MABA – The Butlers 
· Scholarships
· Preseason classic – 2 girls, 2 boys awarded by random draw
· Application – interested players complete a 4 part application
· Sign for Vetere – Mike Bizzarro – no update
· After Prom – Lori Couchot and Tina Gorski
· Angry birds theme
· Dippin’ dots ordered
· Volunteers needed.  Will be added to the website
· New Business
· Pre-Season Classic
· Boys weekend July 15-17
· Girls weekend July 22-24
· The board met and discussed merging the Girls weekend with OE/Lakota but decided it’s still in our best interest to maintain our own tournament.
· Application submitted to the city of Mason
· Kona Ice confirmed
· Quatman’s confirmed
· Asking for ideas on ways to market the tournament
· Ref coordinator – Rick
· Mike Calvani is working on sponsorships
· Kettle corn will return
· Coffee vendor will return
· Soccer camp will be the first week after the last day of school
· A golf scramble has been suggested as a fund raiser.  Mark Metzger has been asked to create a plan
· Motion to adjourn made by Barb Grimes, second by Dawn Spiker.  Motion passed.
